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Vol.  # 2017– 10 
Date:  October 31st, 2017 
Visit us at: 
www.3riversgoodsam.50webs.com 
  
  The October campout of the Three Rivers 
Good Sam RV Chapter was held October 
19th – 22nd, 2017 at the Happy Trails RV 
Park, Phillipsburg, MO.  
 
 

Thanks to Linda Hunter and Carol Weber for the following summary of 
the events. 
 
  On Thursday the 18th, those present went on a very interesting tour of the “Tracker” 
Boat Factory in Lebanon. Other weekend activities included eating out (really?), a 
chili dinner in camp, the Prater Music show and a visit to the Boat Town Brewery. 
 
  The business meeting was called to order at 9:30 am, October 22, 2017. 
 
  Following the Pledge of Allegiance, Larry and Darlene Picraux were congratulated 
on the occasion of their 52nd anniversary, there were no birthdays to be celebrated.      
 
  Memberships represented included: Ford, Hunter, Lynch, Picraux, Tschannen and 
Weber/Gassmann.  
 
  The Treasurer reported a balance of $131.05 including $47.00 designated for Dogs 
for the Deaf. 
 
  Linda Hunter reviewed the upcoming Chapter events, see details below. 
 
  Thankyou letters were received from Mercy Health Foundation and the Siteman 
Cancer Center for donations made in memory of Joanne Haynes and Joan Weeks. 
 
  Carol Weber and Don Gassmann agreed to shoulder both the Dogs for the Deaf and 
the Coupons for the Troops programs. 
 
  Janette Tschannen reported on the 3 Rivers participation in the Missouri State Rally.  
She recommended our continued attendance with a reminder that the off-site tours 
will fill up fast so early registration is necessary. 
 
  President Hunter has appointed Bette Ford and Janette Tschannen to assemble a 
slate of officer nominations to be presented at the November meeting. 
 
  Thanks to Larry and Darlene for a really great weekend! 
 
  The meeting was adjourned following a motion made by Carol Weber, seconded by 
Janette Tschannen and eventually passed. 

 
 

50/50 was won by Don Ford who donated his portion to Dogs for 
the Deaf 
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REMINDER, Chapter dues ($25) were payable at the October Meeting. If you 
haven’t paid them yet please mail them to: 
Don Ford at P.O. Box 83, Eureka MO 63025 

Checks should be made out to The Three Rivers Good Sam Chapter. 
 
 
 
FUTURE MEETINGS: 
 
NOVEMBER 12th – 1:00 pm:    
 
Note: This is the Sunday of the second weekend of November   
 
  A luncheon meeting at Mimi’s Café, 17240 Chesterfield Airport Rd., Chesterfield MO 63005 (Phone: 
314-530-4510) hosted by Bob & Jan Stiern (314-620-4738). Please notify Bob or Jan by November 1st. 
if you are planning to attend. 
 
DIRECTIONS: From I-70E or I-270N proceed east/west on I-64, exit at Boone’s Crossing (exit #17), 
proceed to the South, cross Chesterfield Airport Road and turn left on THF Blvd. Mimi’s is the 4th building 
on the left with the European style tile roof. (You are unable to access Mimi's directly from Chesterfield 
Airport Road) 
 
DECEMBER 9th – 1:00 pm:    
 
  A luncheon meeting at Wildwood Pub and Grill, 17235 New College Ave., Wildwood, MO 63040 (Phone: 
636-273-4300 ( http://wildwoodpub.com/ ) hosted by Don and Bette Ford (636-938-6639). Please notify 
Don or Bette by November 25th. if you are planning to attend. 
 
COST: Ordering from Menu 
 
DIRECTIONS: I-44 West toward Eureka to MO-109 Exit 264, merge onto MO-109 N/Highway, follow 109 
North 5.52 miles, turn left on New College Ave and the Pub is on the right. 
 
JANUARY    Time date and place to be determined 
 
 
THE SCHEDULE FOR THE REMAINDER OF 2018 IS SHOWN BELOW:  
 
 Month Host Location   
 February Weeks TBD 
 March Stanton TBD 
 April Brinkman TBD 
 May Hunter TBD 
 June Sheehan TBD 
 July Burhorn TBD 
 August Picraux TBD 
 September Francis TBD 
 October Weber TBD 
 November Lynch TBD 
 December Stiern TBD 
 
 Please notify Linda Hunter at: 636-337-7925 or at mailto:bdhunter40@hotmail.com         
 when you have selected your location so we can avoid duplication of venues. 
 Also, please keep her advised of any trades or substitutions made. 
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FYI:  Additional information regarding the recent name change for our primary charity, 
“Dogs for the Deaf”, henceforth known as “Dogs for Better Lives (DBL)” 
 
 
Welcome to Dogs for Better Lives! Formerly Dogs for the Deaf, we’re a national 
501(c)(3) nonprofit organization rescuing and professionally training Assistance 
Dogs since 1977. We maintain a lifelong commitment to all dogs we rescue or breed 
and the people we serve. If you or someone you know needs an Assistance Dog, we’re 
here to help. If you would like to learn more about how you can help, visit here. 

 
	
	
	
	
	
 
 

 
AFTER THE TRACKER TOUR 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 


